
St Patrick’s Catholic Primary School 

Cnr Melbourne & York Street (PO Box 4085) East Gosford NSW 2250 

T: 4325 1159   E: speg@dbb.catholic.edu.au   W: www.spegdbb.catholic.edu.au 

 

Family Mass 

Children’s Liturgy every 9am Mass 

except in school holidays 

 

P & F Meeting 

Once a term   

Next meeting 28 May 7pm in the LARC 

Victoria St Campus 

Other dates are: 

27 August 

12 November 

 

St Patrick’s Hall 

Enquires and bookings please call the 

school office 

 

 

Outside School Hours Care 

E: eastgosford.oshc@dbb.org.au 

or phone 0408 165 671 

or visit the school website 

 

 

The Uniform Shop 

phone 0412 087 696 

opening hours during school terms 

Tuesday 

8.30am – 10.30am 

Also 1st Friday of every month 

2.00pm – 4.00pm 

The uniform shop can be contacted 

outside of business hours by email 

stpatricksprimary@alinta.com.au 

payments can be made direct to  

Alinta Apparel in the form of cash, 

credit card, or debit credit card 

NO CHEQUES 

uniform price list  & online shopping 

available at 

http://www.alintaapparel.com.au/alinta/ 

 

2nd Hand Uniform Shop 

Open during Assembly Friday 2pm fort-

nightly or as advised. 

Contact Louise 0407 100 433 

 

Canteen 

Infants: Wednesday & Friday 

Primary: Wednesday & Friday 

Rostered volunteers please give  

24 hours’ notice if you are unable to 

attend 
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FROM OUR PRINCIPAL  Mrs Cheryl Walsh………… 

Dear Parents and carers, 

I would like to thank you all for the wonderful way you have em-

braced our new procedures for dropping off and picking up your chil-

dren. So far we haven’t had any major problems with these proce-

dures. These new routines will be continuing until the end of the term 

and then hopefully we might be able to go back to normal. At present the teachers are 

loving having no disruptions to their teaching day and the students are also loving this 

aspect.  

Pupil Free Day/Staff Development Day 

The Catholic Schools Office has decided that Friday 3rd July (the 

last day of the term) will be a pupil free day for all schools in the 

Diocese. There will be no supervision for students on this day as 

the teachers will be involved in some professional learning 

around the new direction of the Diocese under the Interim  

Director, Mr Danny Casey. 

Semester One Reports 

The Semester One Reports will be emailed at the end of this term through Compass.  

Early next term we will hopefully be able to have an opportunity for parents to either 

speak to the teachers over the phone or face to face. At present we are not allowed to 

hold parent teacher interviews as we have in the past. 

Kindergarten enrolments 2021 

We have been very fortunate to have a significant number 

of enrolments for Kindergarten 2021. At the moment, we 

have a waiting list for Kindergarten.  Screeners for Kinder 

2021 will take place over the next two weeks and we are 

hoping to send acceptance letters home shortly. We also 

hope that we can hold some ‘Pop-Up Playgroups’ next term. 

Our Transition Program will take place in November. 

Athletics Carnival and School Photos  

We have been able to re-schedule the date for the Ath-

letics Carnival and the School Photos until next term. 

Both of these will be in August. School Photos on 20th 

August and a the Athletics Carnival on 21st August.  

 

Pupil Free 

Day 

Friday 3 July 



 A Growth Mindset 

Over the past 12 months we have been working with the children on developing a ‘Growth Mindset’. We have partic-

ularly been encouraging this during our Maths Lessons. We can either have a ‘Growth Mindset or a Fixed Mindset’.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are continuing our work on a Growth Mindset this year as well. On the Semester One Reports the teachers will 

include in their comment, a sentence or two. about your child’s mindset. The comment could be similar to: 

 … demonstrates a growth mindset and enjoys being challenged by interesting and new ideas. 

 …  is capable of taking time to think and is more inclined to investigate challenging ideas. 

 … needs to take more time to think when he/she is challenged when learning. 

Thank you for your continued support in these difficult and uncertain times 

Yours sincerely 

Cheryl Walsh, Principal 

 

We’re supporting families as the impact of COVID-19 continues to be felt throughout 
our community. Our program to assist families who are experiencing difficulties with 
school fees due to COVID-19 can be found here: https://
www.csodbb.catholic.edu.au/learning/Fee-Relief-during-Covid-19 

 

NSW Government Update on restrictions find link here or see info 

later in this newsletter. 

https://www.csodbb.catholic.edu.au/learning/Fee-Relief-during-Covid-19
https://www.csodbb.catholic.edu.au/learning/Fee-Relief-during-Covid-19
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families


 

This Sunday we celebrate the feast of Corpus Christi, remembering  

Jesus’ last supper with his disciples. We celebrate the real presence of 

Jesus in this sacrament and his words, “Do this in memory of me.’ 

 

We acknowledge that we are part of the body of Christ and as such are 

asked to examine our lives and to reach out as Jesus did to those who 

need our help, to be Christ’s body in the world. 

This Sunday also begins Refugee Week from Sunday 14 June to  

Saturday 20 June. The theme for this year 2020 is ‘Celebrating the year 

of welcome.’ 

Refugee Week is an opportunity to celebrate the contribution refugees 

make to our society, while raising awareness, remembering and  

honouring the perilous journey that refugees have taken to reach  

Australia. 

Refugee Week is a time for Australians to raise awareness about the  

issues affecting refugees and celebrate the positive contributions made 

by refugees to Australian society.  

Imagine if we really believed that we were the body of Christ in the world today, then we would truly under-

stand and live by the truth that no one wins until everyone wins.  

 

Perhaps it is good for us to reflect upon the following: 

Born into poverty in an occupied land, 

Living alongside the marginalised and the oppressed. 

Dying between criminals to the jeers of the crowd, 

Open our eyes,  

that we who seek to follow you may recognise your face in the  

faces of those who are reviled.  

Open our ears, 

that we who seek to hear your word, may recognise your love in the stories which are often drowned out. 

Open our hearts,  

that we who seek your way of life may be bold in witnessing to your longing for justice and peace. 

Amen. 

 

“May we always share our blessings and recognise that together, as one human family, we are all migrants, 

journeying in hope towards our true home, where every tear will be wiped away, where we will be at peace 

and safe in your embrace.”    Pope Francis 

 

St Vincent DePaul 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the fundraising on Thurs-

day. This is one way we share our blessings by providing essential 

resources to those families in need. Well done Mini Vinnies for organ-

ising this fund raiser. 

 

Sacramental Program 

The sacramental program will be recommencing next term. Dates and days to be announced in the near fu-

ture. Contact the parish office if you have questions. 

 

Sunday Mass 

Mass attendance is limited to 50 people per mass but Father Greg has been offering more time slots.  

You still need to book in so go onto the Parish website or contact parish office for booking time on  

4325 1042.  Bookings for Gosford’s weekend Masses may be done through www.trybooking.com    

FROM OUR RELIGIOUS CO-ORDINATOR Ms Bolton 

http://www.trybooking.com


 

 

FROM OUR MINI VINNIES TEAM………. 

So many snacks for the packs!! 

The Mini Vinnies team would 
like to say a huge thank you 
to our beautiful, kind hearted 
school community for their 
contributions to the St  
Vincent de Paul Winter  
Appeal.  

The amount of food that we 
received to share into snack 
packs was overwhelming! In 
addition to this, we received 
$270 in coin donations which 
was used to buy blankets for 
those in need, who will be 
extremely grateful for your 
generosity. 

Thank you also to the  
wonderful Mini Vinnies team 
who have given up their 
lunch breaks to make posters 
and put the snack packs  
together.  

They have spoken to the  
children to educate them 
about the Mini Vinnies  
appeal and collected the 
food and money donations.  

We couldn’t do it without 
such a dedicated, enthusias-
tic team! 

Mrs Ristuccia, Mrs Ellwood 
and Mrs Owsinski 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
• Canteen will be re-open on Fridays — Lunch only 
• No over the counter items will be sold  
• Pre-order via Qkr! Only 
• Orders will be sent to class  
• Qkr! Order site will be opened closer to the day 
• Limited menu  

FROM OUR CANTEEN COMMITTEE………. 

From the Mrs Hartz our Teacher Librarian in the  

LARC (Learning and Resource Centre) and Library 

Premiers Reading Challenge 

Many students are borrowing books to complete this years Premier's Reading  
Challenge. 

Don't forget you can use the books from Story Box Library as part of your Reading 
Log also. 

Congratulations to Anna in KB, Emilia in 2G, Abigail in 2G, Jessica in 3G and Joseph 
in 5G for completing the challenge this week.   

Everyone else who is competing read, read and read some more 
and you will make it too! 

 



 

Kindergarten are busy looking at colours in Italian.  

Mixing Rosso e  Blu makes Viola and  

mixing Giallo e Blu makes Verde!  

ITALIAN  WITH SIGNORA RYAN 



 

Vinnies Homelessness Crossword 

Answers at end of newsletter 



 



 

Alinta uniform shop is open  

every Tuesday 8.30 till 10.30 and  

First Friday of the month  2-4pm 

2ND HAND UNIFORM SHOP OPEN 

FRIDAY 19 JUNE 2 - 2.45 PM 
PAYMENTS BY QKR! only 

Sanitise and social distance please 

Thank you to our volunteers! 

If you  have any items to donate please drop off at the office—there is a great demand at 

the moment !! - So go through those cupboards and send in  anything that is too small for 

your family 


